JOPS News



Date: 21st September 2018

Note from Mrs Durrant

Happy Friday!

It's been a busy week and I am sorry that I haven't been on the gate as much as I would like. It was great to see so many of you at the parent meetings held this week. We did attempt to film the meetings however in some of the meetings the iPads memory was full and we were unable to film. However they all had a similar format so if you did want to view then try another year group if yours was one that was affected. Please see the note below if you were unable to attend the meetings.

Have a great weekend and we will see you on Monday!

Kind regards

H. Durrant

Welcome to the Year Parent Meetings

Year Group 'Welcome to the Year' Parent Meetings took place this week. We understand that some working parents were unable to attend so we have put the PowerPoint presentations up on the website.

If you have any further questions, then please speak to your child's class teacher at drop off or pick up.

YOGA CLUB

Yoga has lots of benefits. Improved flexibility and posture, building strength, encouraging a healthy lifestyle, and it can even make you happier!

We would really like to start a lunch time or after school club for our children and/or our staff. It would be great if we had any parents who were, or knew of, qualified Yoga Instructors.

If you can think of anyone who might be interested in offering up to a small amount of their time each week (during term) then we would love to hear from them. Just put them in touch with the school office.

Parking

Unfortunately, the school has had more complaints from residents in nearby streets about parents' cars blocking the road, parking across their driveways, and letting children alight directly onto the road.

If you can walk or take public transport to school, then we would urge you to do so. For those who have no alternative, please keep your children safe, and show consideration to the local residents to help us maintain the schools improving reputation.

In the next fortnight...

27.9.18 JOPSPA Macmillan Coffee Morning 4.10.18 Year 1 Toy Workshop 5.10.18 Harvest Festival

SQUID UPDATE

Please be aware that the school are still working with sQuid and the local borough to resolve the issues and some progress has been made. We hope to have everything up and running by the end of next week, and we will keep you informed. We will be doing a test email very soon to see who is stil not receiving our emails.